
15th July 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 7 Academic Report PRP 2

At this point in the year, we collate the data for academic progress.    The report will be sent to you

electronically through SIMS via the SIMS Parent app. As it is the end of the academic year we will

be sharing the printed reports with the students in September so they can stick it in their brand new

planner.

The report includes the following information about your child :

● the minimum expected grade for each subject;

● PRP 2 grade for this year (Progress Review Point) for all subjects;

● the ambition ladder score for each subject;

● attendance to school across this academic year;

● punctuality to school across this academic year.

If we have any specific concerns, we will be in contact with you to discuss these. However, should

you require any further support please contact Mrs Metcalfe at s.metcalfe@stokesleyschool.org

Yours faithfully,

Mrs J. Darbyshire

Deputy Headteacher
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